
Sept.,12, 1979
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Tucker
102 Aberdeen Place
Clayton, Mo. 63105
Dear Joe and Jean:

Laura has asked me to write to you and thank 
you for your letter. She is delighted to have 
prints hanging in the St. Louis Art Museum 
and appreciates your contribution to the Museum
Laura regrets that she missed you when you 
were here.
Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin


